
A Park to meet 
your needs? 

JOIN US TO DISCUSS THE DESIGN FOR
THE ST. JAMES’S LINEAR PARK PHASE 2 

MONDAY JUNE 13TH, 4-5PM 
F2 CENTRE  

Dublin City Council Parks & 
Landscape Services aims to implement 
phase 2, the east end of the St.James’s 
Linear park in 2023, the section of park 
between Basin lane & Fatima station.

Following two online consultations 
in May, we invite those who didn’t 
attend to join us to give feedback 
on the design for the park.
Specifically we want to 
hear from younger & older 
residents  of the area.


